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CoVID-19 Safety Measures

The venue can safely accommodate 25 people and
the council will not allow more than this number
into the hall. 

You MUST wear   a  mask.   Disposable masks and
gloves  have been provided on entry.  Please  use
hand sanitiser to help protect against CoVID. 

Please do NOT move the chairs. They have been
positioned to allow social distancing to allow this
meeting to proceed safely. 

Please SCAN the QR Code and
complete  the  online  form  for
Track and Trace. 

If  you  do  not  have  a
smartphone,  then  please  leave
your name and contact number
with the Clerk. 

Please  see  privacy  notice  for
how we will handle this data. 
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